
 
 
 
 
 
Date: June 2, 2015 
 
WV Secretary o State: 
 
In response to your request dated June 2, 2015, we regret to inform you that we were
unable to locate any delivery information in our records regarding your item number
92149901125134100000632751. 
 
If you would like additional assistance with this inquiry, please take this receipt to your
local Post Office or postal representative. 
 
Sincerely, 
United States Postal Service 


